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I find this bill a total over reach. It does nothing to stop crime and penalizes FFL’s . 

This will create a new problem of black market gun sales in Oregon. Why isn’t the 

legislature working on things like lowering the bar for civil commitments to address 

the mental health crisis. Enhancing punishments for criminals who use a stolen 

firearm in the commission of a crime. And where will the money come from to support 

this  


